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Umpqua Watersheds Welcomes New Executive Director

A new Executive Director took the helm of Umpqua Watersheds on
April Ist. Judith Osborn brings a wealth of experience and a ton of
enthusiasm to Umpqua Watersheds’ leadership team. After living
in Douglas County, Judith moved to Eugene where she spent 20
years in the organic and natural food business as owner of Sundance
Natural Foods, and then in the production and distribution of
organic produce. She attended the University of Oregon and
completed botha B.A. and an M.A. in history to satisfy her desire
to better understand the world in which we live.

Judith’s job as our new Executive Director will be to continue and
expand on the work we are already doing to preserve and protect
the forests and rivers of our region. She understands not only the
importance of this work, but also the difficulty of the times and
territory in which this work is being done. Judith says, “Ilove this

beautiful land and I'm grateful for the opportunity to continue the
work to protect and enhance it. It will take all of our best efforts to
save what is essential to us and I look forward to working with you 2

Judith worked as a tree planter with the Golden Rockets, as an
entrepreneurial manager of a start-up retail food store, a developer of
ecological housing, and a community college instructor. Her breadth
of experience and dedication to environmental ethics will serve her
and us well as she leads Umpqua Watersheds into its exciting future.

Please help me welcome Judith back to the Umpqua conservation
community.  You can call her at:  541-672-7065,
judilh@.umpqua-watersheds.org or stop in at Umpqua Watersheds
office in downtown Roseburg at 539 SE Main St — upstairs.

email:

By: Chuck Schnautz, UW Board President

Please allow me to introduce m_ysey:..

I came to Oregon in 1969 and moved to the end of Rice Creek Road. That’s
when | first met John and Penny Lind. In 1973 I bought Sundance Natural
Foods in Fugene. Sundance was a tiny store front then. By the time I sold the
store in 1986, it had grown to its present size. For the next several years I trav-
eled across the US and to the Carribean, Europe and Africa. When I returned,
I farmed for a few years and then went back to school. I'studied history (Latin
America), gotan MA, laught at the University ofOregon and at Lane Com-
munity College. I spenta year in Mexico researching pre-Columbian art sites

and decided I needed a job where my experience, education, skills and strengths
could be integrated with my desire to do work that contributes to the health and
beauty of our world. It'sa wonderful gift that I found the job of my dreams in
the Umpqua River Watershed, and can once again make it my home.

Judith Osborn
UmpquaWatersheds
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NEW Heights for Umpqua Watersheds

Dear Supporters,

Personally, I get to thank you over and over again in my last letter to you as Umpqua Watersheds
executive director. I also get to tell you over and over again how much work there is to do to keep
the Umpqua protected.

. .and ﬁnabjr, I get to mk}’ou over and over again to he}p out Witb‘}’our ﬁnanciaf and
volunteer support during feadership chcmge at Umpqua Watersheds.

It’s with enthusiasm that I prepare the way for the NEW director. Also, I take a strong look
at where we are and where we need to go to achieve continued conservation gains in our 100s
of watersheds: your neighborhood - your water source - your forests and rivers - a legacy of
conservation work in the Northwest.

What I realize is that your support will be critical as Umpqua Watersheds takes these big steps
dun’ng unusual and exciting times.

Each year we attract new board members who hefp us take leaps to NEW heights in our work —
howerver, this year with my retirement we also get to experience a NEW challenge with excitement
and enthusiasm. The Umpgua Watersheds board has _fix_{ﬁﬂed their responsibility to hire a NEW
executive director who will without a doubt take leaps to NEW beighrs for the Umpqua.

The Northwest region is getting to be known as the ‘New West’ a place that can nurture people,
families and the future. To make that so we must work together to secure NEW wilderness,
strengthen environmental laws, protect endangered species, develop strong habitat plans for our
state _ﬁ?reﬂs, and keep conservation voices alive and growing.

Education, Jegisiarion. Pdrmershr'ps, J’ega.." victories and coalitions all contribute to outcomes that
can turn our communities into vital parts qf the New West. Your NEW director will want and
need your support to do all that work.

What a better way for each of us to greet Judith Osborn, our NEW director, than sending in
financial support and words of welcome. I will begin that trend with a special membership
donation to help us reach those NEW heights and face NEW challenges.

Take the envelope provided in this newsletter and join me today to do just %
that.

Thank/vou so much for all the support you gave me during my time Working with Jyou to protect
and restore the Umpqua and beyond.

Sincere appreciation,
Penn_}' Lind, Executive Director
Retired March 31, 2007

P.S. Together we will continue to reach NEW heights, and celebrate with our communit LR




























